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Red Hill School Newsletter 

Red Hill School is a Nut Free Environment 

Issue 20 
13 December 2018 
 

Friday 14th December 

Preschool “Let’s Play” Indoor 
Playground Excursion  

Year 6 End of Year Movie Fun 
Day 

Junior Singing Group 
Christmas Carolling 

 

Tuesday 18th December 

“Acting Up” Session – 
2:00pm to 3:15pm 

Wednesday 19th 
December 

Year 5 Market Day 

 

Coming Events 

Thursday 20th December 

Year 6 Graduation 11:45am 
to 12:45pm 

Year 6 End of Year Fun Day 

Year 6 Yearbook Order 

Junior Singing Group – Christmas Carolling at St Davids 

Monday 17th December 

End of Year Pool Fun Day – 
Kindergarten to Year 6 

Friday 21st December 

Talent Show and Teacher 
Farewell – 9:30am 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR 
2018 

Junior Singing Group 
Christmas Carolling at Mountain View Aged Care and Jindalee Nursing Home 

 

Monday 4th February 

First Day of School for 
Kindergarten and Preschool 

students 

Meet and Greet for  
New Families 10.00am 

 

Tuesday 5th February  

First Day of School for Year 1 
to Year 6 

 

http://www.redhillps.act.edu.au/
mailto:info@redhillps.act.edu.au
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://1.bp.blogspot.com/-VRfPHtnth_M/TrAkOFTSwnI/AAAAAAAAEzs/RfucMLmuc-w/s1600/nut-allergy.jpg&imgrefurl=http://savvyteachingtips.blogspot.com/2011_11_01_archive.html&docid=q0yHtMqLKGHPEM&tbnid=3JxkEm0o90Mj5M&w=150&h=150&ei=-ly1UuOAHYPPkwWG5IC4Dw&ved=0CAQQxiAwAg&iact=c
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Leadership Team  Overview  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

2018 has been a wonderfully productive and stimulating year; we have welcomed many new families, celebrated the 

academic, sporting and artistic achievements of all our students and been supported by an outstanding community.  

Our students have been motivated learners who all have made wonderful progress. 

Earlier this week, several year 5 students delivered their inspiring School Captain speeches to the school community. 

After hearing from each of the nominees, children and staff were asked to vote for our 2019 Year 6 student leaders. 

Congratulations to Jesse Weston and Will Goch who were voted in as our new school captains. Congratulations also 

to Meredith Thompson, Skye Monaghan, Archie Varnes and Damiru Perera who were elected as vice captains for 

next year. 

Staffing 2019 

As the year concludes we have a number of staff members who are moving on to new positions and new 

opportunities. Some of these teachers have been on staff at Red Hill for many years. All have made significant 

contributions to our school. On behalf of Red Hill Primary, I would like to extend our thanks and appreciation for 

their professionalism, enthusiasm and hard work.  

¶ Jayne Queripel, who is transferring to Richardson Primary 

¶ Jodi Watt, who is moving with her family to Queensland 

¶ Sarah Meadows, who is transferring to Evatt Primary, and  

¶ Peta Hemmings, who is moving to take up a teaching position at an IB school in Brisbane.  

We will be welcoming back Tahnee Carters in March. Tania Brown, Claire Hansen and Meredith Pearson will all 

return from leave later in the year.  It is also our pleasure to warmly welcome Samantha Smith, Hayley Grant, 

Catherine Thorpe, Alicia Beahan, Julie Fergusson and Angel Chung.  

Improving learning and achievement for all students 

Reports  

Over the past few weeks, teachers have been busy writing end of year reports.  These reports provide detailed 

information about your child’s academic progress and achievement throughout semester two.  Specific information 

is provided which highlights your child’s achievements, areas for development and strategies to support future 

learning.  The report is informed by ongoing observation, a variety of assessment tasks and grade level moderation 

of student work. Reports will go home on Wednesday 19th December. 

The reports of children who are not at school on that day will be held at the front office for collection until 2.30pm 

on Friday 21st December. Reports that are not collected before the school term ends will be posted to families’ 

current addresses. 

Exhibition 

Yesterday our year 6 students held their Exhibition, a collaborative inquiry under the How we express ourselves 

transdisciplinary theme.  Exhibition is a significant event for students in the International Baccalaureate Primary 

Years Programme.  The performance itself was outstanding and it certainly stirred the emotions of the audience.  

Following the performance, parents and the community visited the various display spaces, including an art gallery 

that students had curated to present their inquiry.  It was very informative hearing the students talk passionately 

about their chosen social issue and demonstrating their knowledge.  Thank you to the year 6 teachers for your work 

throughout this very important and busy time. Thank you also to all the teachers across the school who acted as 

mentors and supported the students and teachers.  
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Developing a safe, inclusive and respectful school environment 

End of year events 

I would like to thank the P &C and the wonderful parent helpers for organising the end of year barbecue tonight. I 

would also like to thank our teachers for all their hard work in making the disco a fun event for our students. The K-3 

disco is 6:30-7:15pm, followed by the 4-6 disco from 7:30-8:30pm. 

Our whole school pool fun day is on Monday 17th December. This is a fun day for children to participate in both 

water and structured games with their peers. Please ensure that your child comes prepared for the day with their 

hat, towel, sunscreen, lunch and water bottle.  

Next Tuesday afternoon, we will be running our Acting Up afternoon across the school.  The session is designed to 

give children a taste of what next year may be like and allow them to familiarise themselves with new classroom 

locations. This will involve all children spending the afternoon with their existing class group in their 2019 classrooms 

and will be facilitated by the current teachers for each grade.  Year 6 students will be participating in cooperative 

games with our specialist teachers.  

Year 6 graduation is on Thursday 20th December. The Year 6 Graduation Ceremony will be in the hall, starting at 

11.30am sharp.  We will present a number of year 6 students with the International Baccalaureate Learner Profile 

Awards.  Next year’s school captains will also be presented with their badges.  

On Friday 21st December, there will be a whole school special assembly and talent show starting at 9:30am, 

featuring several student and teacher acts that are guaranteed to be enjoyed by all. 

Have a happy and safe festive period, travel safely and see you all in 2019. 

Kristy Aitchison 

Executive Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Anaphylaxis and Asthma Medication 
If we are holding medication in the front office for your child,  

please remember to collect it on the last day of school. 

http://pngimg.com/download/38469
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
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Kindergarten  Overview  

 

 

Who We Are  
In Kindergarten this term we investigated how we are all individuals 

with our own identity, yet we are the same in many ways.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where we are in place and time  
Finally this year  Kindergarten are exploring how play is a way we 

connect with others. We are busy investigating all the different 

ways we play.  
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Preschool  Overview  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Preschool 
ΨYƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴ ¢ǊŀƴǎƛǘƛƻƴǎΩ 

Earlier this term we enjoyed participating in our Kindy transition visits. The children enjoyed spending time in 
the Kindergarten classroom doing a variety of activities and orientating themselves with the ‘big school’. 

 

ΨtǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭ {ǇƻǊǘǎ aƻǊƴƛƴƎΩ 
We had an amazing time at the Annual Preschool Sports Morning. Our Year 5 buddies ran us through an egg 
and spoon race, running races, parachute games, a game of wreckers and builders and sack races. It was so 
lovely to see our friends from the wider community, including The French Australian Preschool joining us for 

such a fun morning. 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Student reflections: 
Sibylla ς άL ƭƛƪŜŘ drawing a mountain houseέ ς Kindy Orientation 

Falyn ς άL ƭƛƪŜŘ making the maskέ ς Kindy Orientation 

Estelle ς άL ƭƛƪŜŘ EVERYTHINGέ ς Sports morning 

Lachlan ς άL ƭƛƪŜŘ the egg and spoon raceέ ς Sports morning 

Sanvita – “ I enjoyed the parachute games” - Sports morning 

Ruben- “During kindy orientation I got to play with the Lego.” 

Georgette – “During kindy orientation we got to do lots of fun activities.” 

Selina – “ I enjoyed the egg and spoon race” - Sports morning 
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Student Achievement  
 
 
 

 
 

Wangari Wahome in 3C is a member of the 
CASC (Canberra Amateur Swimming Club) at 
the AIS.   

Wangari has done an amazing job swimming 
this year and won a trophy for being the 
‘Under 8 - Female Club Champion’. 

Congratulations Wangari.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 5 Market Day  

 

 
Year Five would like to invite students to MARKET DAY 

 
On Wednesday the 19th of December in the hall and asphalt.  

 
Kinder to Year 2 are welcome to come and visit anytime between 9.50am and 10.50am  

 

Year  3 TO 6 are welcome to attend anytime between 11.40 and 12.40pm   

Student Achievement 

Come to Knick Knacks and Tangy Snacks Market Day Stall  
in the senior hall on the 19th of December  

Treat your taste buds to some delicious pizza slices.  

Enjoy some early Christmas gift bags including some vibrant craft items.  

We have god’s eyes, playdough and stress balls. 
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Social activities to support engaging Red Hill 

families and carers (24%)  
Improving external facilities (24%) 
Supporting the school in educational outcomes 

(19%) 

P&C News and Events 
 

Red Hill P&C News 
The Red Hill P&C is active, and encourages and supports all P&C volunteers,  

and supports the school for the benefit of all students. 
 

Thanks 

Thankyou for your support through your attendance and/or time and effort to volunteer.  
We raised over $20,000 this year (Trivia Night $2,000 and Walkathon $10,000).  

We purchased a fan for the school hall, just in time for the school disco,  
and end of year events.  

You can still make a final donation through FlexiSchools. 
 

Thankyou for your feedback  

Thankyou for competing the P&C Survey, we have listened to you, and have made changes based on your feedback.  
 

 
 
 

  
 

Volunteer opportunities in 2019 

We will publish a list of volunteer opportunities, together with the expected time commitment and skills required. 
You will find an opportunity that suits you, from one hour per year, one hour per month, or a couple of hours per 

week for a month. 
 

Calendar of Events 

We will publish a calendar of P&C events for 2019 early next year, which will make it easier to book events into your 
calendar and identify the opportunities to volunteer that best suit.   

7ÈÁÔ ÙÏÕ ÔÏÌÄ ÕÓȢȢȢ 

Thanks for your responses to the P&C Survey (94) 

79% of respondents are satisfied, or satisfied with 

the Red Hill P&C  
 

53% are happy to support more ambitious 

fundraising targets, 35% are happy with the current 

level, while some just want to donate  

67% fundraising events and community activities  
19% fundraising levy   
12% voluntary donations  

You want us to fundraise through  
 

Satisfaction 
 want us to focus on 

You want to support fundraising 
 

You want us to focus on 
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Purchase Options 

* Uniform Shop hours  
Tuesday 8.30-9.00am and Friday 2.30-3.30pm.   
Payment options include cash, EFTPOS, credit  cards  
(no AMEX or American Express). 
 
Flexischools is an online ordering and cashless systems 
created for use by school which streamlines payment, 
ordering and processing of purchases and events.  The 
system is quick and easy to use, can be accessed 24/7 
from your PC or mobile App on Iphone/Ipad or Android.  
Some fees may apply.  The Red Hill School P&C 

Association uses Flexischools for uniform shop sales and will deliver orders to your child's classroom. 
For further information and to register please visit:www.flexischools.com.au 

 *  payments by Credit Card or Bank transfer 
 *  orders placed by 3.40pm on Wednesday are filled and delivered to your child's classroom by Friday 
   of the same week. 
 *  details on sizing, including height, chest and waist are noted with each garment listing. 

*  you will need to include your child's name and class (for families new to the school and not yet been           
  allocated a class please enter “New Student” and orders will be held at the front office for collection. 

purchase in person at the uniform shop -  Red Hill School. 

The Red Hill Uniform shop is staffed by volunteers from our parent community who kindly donate their time to help.  
If you have some time to help, please email rhps.uniformshop@gmail.com 
 
 

LǘŜƳ tǊƛŎŜ 

Hat Surf  $10.00 

Hat Bucket  $12.00 

Hat Slouch  $10.00 

Hat Microfibre  $12.00 

Dress Summer  $45.00 

Polo Shirt Short Sleeve (green)  $22.50 

Polo Shirt Short Sleeve (gold)  $22.50 

Polo Shirt ² Long Sleeve (green)  $22.50 

Jacket Waterproof Flying $41.00 

Jacket Microfibre  $41.00 

Polar Fleece Jumper  $28.00 

Skorts Pleated  $21.50 

Skorts Gabardine  $21.50 

Shorts Knit  $16.50 

Short Gabardine  $21.50 

Pants Long Gabardine Double Knee  $26.00 

Pants Long Stretch Boot Leg  $36.50 

Track Pants Microfibre  $31.50 

Track Pants Straight Leg Fleece  $21.00 

Socks Ankle Green $5.50 

Tights Bootle Green  $12.00 

Headband Green/Gold  $2.00 

Hair Tie Scrunchie  $2.00 

School Back Pack (M)  $45.00 

School Back Pack (L)  $48.00 

http://www.flexischools.com.au/
mailto:rhps.uniformshop@gmail.com
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Uniform Shop 
Reminder last day of opening for the uniform shop is Tuesday 18th December 2018.  
 Flexiorders placed will be available for collection during the extended opening hours. 

 
LOST PROPERTY will be cleared on Monday 17th December.  Please check the LOST PROPERTY before this date.   

VOLUNTEERS 
Thank you so much for the kind volunteers that have signed up to help during the extended opening 
hours.  However, there is always room for more.  If you have any spare time, the Uniform Shop would love the 
help.  Please use the sign up website.  I will be contacting all volunteers shortly. 

www.volunteersignup.org/K4877 

To sign up, just follow the instructions on the page. It only takes a few seconds to do.  Dates and times are on the 
sign up sheet. 

Thank you for volunteering! 
Cherie Huxley 
rhps.uniformshop@gmail.com 

Red Hill School Uniform Shop 
Extended 2018/2019 Hours 

December 2018 
Location Uniform Shop 

Last day for opening in 2018 is Tuesday 18th December 8.30am ς 9.30am. 
Flexischool orders will stop week 9 of Term 4.  Orders will need to be placed by 3.40pm on Wednesday 12th December to be 
delivered to the classroom by Friday 14th December.  Flexischool orders placed after 12th December will be available for pick up 
from the Art Room (next to the Uniform Shop) during the January/February 2019 opening hours. 
 

January/February 2019 

Location - Art Room (next to the Uniform Shop) 

Tuesday 29th January 2019  8.30am ς 1.30pm 

Thursday 31st January 2019 1.30pm ς 3.30pm 

Friday 1st February    8.30am ς 12.00pm 

Monday 4th February    8.30am ς 11.30am 

Tuesday 5th February   8.30am ς 10.00am 

Location - Uniform Shop 

Friday 8th February    2.30pm ς 3.30pm 

Flexischool orders placed before Monday 4th February will be available for pick up from the art room.  Orders placed 

after that date will be delivered to your child’s classroom by Friday 8th February. 

Regular uniform shop hours are Tuesday 8.30am – 9.00am and Friday 2.30pm – 3.30pm. 

Flexischool  orders placed by 3.40pm on Wednesday will be delivered to classrooms by Friday.  

https://www.volunteersignup.org/K4877
mailto:rhps.uniformshop@gmail.com
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School Banking day – Friday 
Leave banking at Front Office by 9.00am on Friday Morning 

Collect after 3.15pm on Friday Afternoon 

Open a Dollarmite account at any Commonwealth Bank branch and start banking today 
every $ you bank raises money for the school 

School Dollarmite Banking Update 
 

This Friday, 14th December, will be the last opportunity for the Dollarmites  student banking for 2018. 

 

Those students who have ordered rewards in the past two weeks may not receive their reward before the year ends. 
These will be available for collection early next year. Those in year 6, we will have your reward available before you 

leave. 
 

Could you please ensure that your child collects his/her deposit book before the end of term on 21 December. 

If you are unable to find your deposit book and you are expecting to receive a reward, your teacher will have it. 

 

Congratulations to every student who have banked this year. Your bank accounts are no doubt looking very healthy. 
You can either use the CommBank Youth app or check in branch, if you wish to see how much you have in your 

account. 
 

Hope to see you continue with your banking next year. 

 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. Hope you all enjoy your well deserved holidays. 

 

School Banking Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://www.brooksidecollege.vic.edu.au/sites/default/files/DollarmitesGroupCircle_0.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.brooksidecollege.vic.edu.au/school-banking&docid=PCWjW9y5RtMEFM&tbnid=4IBkrOXSgMLgPM:&w=133&h=140&ei=xMa-UtDnFoTlkgWVnYFg&ved=0CAIQxiAwAA&iact=c
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&docid=PsEKoUhxrHXRZM&tbnid=sc7y3JUVbCi7LM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=https://coinland.com.au/forParents.html&ei=-ca-Uvn5AoOilQWxv4GwDg&bvm=bv.58187178,d.dGI&psig=AFQjCNGWqQjyX8jYExLu7QpkBoFFahckOA&ust=1388320716607086
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Red Hill School Calendar 2018 ɀ Term 4  
Mon 15 Oct ɀ Fri 21  Dec 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

W
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t 
1

5
 - 

1
9  

Spark Reading Program 
9:30am to 10:15am 

Year 5 Questacon Excursion 

Year 6 Exhibition Parent 
Information Evening 

Flagpole Cleansing 
Ceremony 9:30am to 11am 

Newsletter  

 

W
e
e
k 

2 
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c
t 
2

2
 - 

2
6 

P
IP

S 

Year 6 National 
Gallery of Australia 

Excursion 

Spark Reading Program 
9:30am to 10:15am 

 

Year 6 Exhibition Visits 

Telopea Park High School 
Parent Information Evening  

Whole School Assembly – 
Exec to Host 

RHIPP 

P&C Trivia Night 

W
e
e
k 

3 
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c
t 
2

9
 – 

N
o

v 
2 

Year 5 Combined 
Band Rehearsal at 
Mawson Primary 

Spark Reading Program 
9:30am to 10:15am 

Music Spectacular Rehearsal 
2pm to 3pm 

School Board Meeting 
5:45pm 

 
Newsletter  

Music Spectacular 6:30pm 
to 8:30pm 

Ride To School 

Kindergarten and Year 1 
Sports Morning 

RHIPP 

Eco Bus Tour – Ms Farrell 

 

W
e
e
k 

4 

N
o

v 
 5

 - 
9
 2019 Preschool 

Information BBQ 

P&C Meeting 6:30pm Staff 
Room 

Spark Reading Program 
9:30am to 10:15am 

“Game On” Brumby’s Clinic 

Preschool Orientation 

Kindergarten Orientation 

 

Preschool Orientation 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Gateways Challenge Year 3 

Junior Assembly – Preschool 
to Host 

RHIPP 
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2
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6 

Telopea Park High School 
Students Visit 

Spark Reading Program 
9:30am to 10:15am 

“Game On” Brumby’s Clinic 

Preschool Orientation 

Kindergarten Orientation 

 

Preschool Orientation 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Newsletter  

ICAS Assembly 

RHIPP 
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2

3 

Year 6 Band Rehearsal at 
Gowrie 9:30am to 12:30pm 

 

 “Game On” Brumby’s Clinic 

Spark Reading Program 
9:30am to 10:15am 

Preschool Sports Carnival 

Year 6 Bandstravaganza at 
Llewellyn Hall 7:30pm 

 

A+TSI Year 5/6 Leadership 
Day @ CSIRO 

Preschool Sports Carnival 

Whole School Assembly –
Dan and Exec to Host 

RHIPP 
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o

v 
2

6
 - 
3

0 

Year 5 Leadership Workshop 

Spark Reading Program 
9:30am to 10:15am 

“Game On” Brumby’s Clinic 

NECS Meet & Greet 9:10 

NECS Transition Visit 

Year 5 Leadership Workshop 

Christian Education 

 
Newsletter  RHIPP 
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 - 
7
 

 

Spark Reading Program 
Closing Ceremony 

NECS Transition Visit 

Year 3 Swing Into Life 
Excursion 

School Board Meeting 
5:45pm 

Year 1 National Zoo and 
Aquarium Excursion 

NECS Transition Visit 

 

Senior Assembly – Combined 
Senior School to Host 

RHIPP 

 

W
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D
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0
 - 
1

4 Telopea Park High School 
Orientation Day 

P&C Meeting 6:30pm Staff 
Room 

Parent Volunteer Morning 
Tea 

Preschool “Let’s Play” Indoor 
Playground Excursion 

Year 6 Exhibition – 6:30pm 
to 8:30pm 

Newsletter  

End of Year Disco/BBQ – 
Kindergarten to Year 3 

6:30pm to 7:15pm 
Years 4 to 6 

7:30pm to 8:30pm 

Preschool “Let’s Play” Indoor 
Playground Excursion 

RHIPP 

Year 6 End of Year Movie 
Fun Day and Picnic 

 

W
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 - 
2

1 

End of Year Pool Fun Day – K 
to Year 6 

“Acting Up” Session Year 5 Market Day 
Year 6 Graduation 11:45am 

to 12:45pm 

Talent Show and Teacher 
Farewell – 9:30am 

Last Day of School 
for 2018 
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Community News and Events  
 
 

 

McDonald School of Tennis  
Summer School Holiday Tennis Clinics 

Kindergarten to 17 Years 
All standards 

Red Hill Tennis Club, Astrolabe St, RED HILL 

Christmas Clinic – 24th December 7:30am – 4:00pm 

Summer Clinic 29th January to 1st February 

Tuesday to Friday 8:00am to 1:00pm (Half Day) or  
Tuesday to Friday 8:00am to 5:30pm (Full Day) 

Free racquet hire 

 
 

 

 

 

 Total Stroke Development - Beginners will be serving over-arm by end of the clinic! 

 Well Credentialled professional Coaching Staff 

 Trophy Singles Tournament  

McDonalds Lunch (Summer Clinic ς full day pupils on Friday, Christmas Clinic ς all pupils) 

ς Heaps of fun and prizes galore! 

Enrolment Forms at School Front Office or Red Hill Newsagency or  

Phone Matt McDonald, Professionally Qualified Level 2 Tennis Coach 0412565137 

 
 

100% REFUND IF NOT CONTINUING AFTER DAY 1 
 (Summer Clinic) 

 

SANTA CLAUS APPEARING AND GIVING OUT GIFTS  
(Christmas Clinic) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

00000000000000. 
 
 
 


